
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
 
         

27th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
Cameron Residential Trip Meeting  

 
 
On Thursday 10th October we are holding a meeting at 3.00pm in Cameron Class for pupils, parents and carers, 
to provide further information about our exciting residential trip.  You will have the opportunity to ask 
questions and find out more about the activities on offer.   

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young                                       Mrs Nikki Sheraton 
Head                                                                        Class teacher 
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